
GEBCO_2024 Grid – error in Arctic area north of approximately 70°N 

There are artifacts in the GEBCO_2024 Grid in the Arctic region, largely north of 70°N. The 
artifacts appear as lines/structure pointing towards the North pole. The artifacts occurred 
during the grid generation process. The image below shows a shaded relief image of the 
bathymetry of the area, illustrating the erroneous ‘texture’ in the grid in this region. 

 

 

 


